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tŀǊǎƻƴǎ IŜŀǘƘ / ƻŦ 9 tǊƛƳŀǊȅ  
{ŎƘƻƻƭ bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ   

Week Ending 22nd September 2017  

¢ŜǎŎƻ 5ƻƴŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ {ǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ tƻƻƭ 
After successfully winning the token collection in Tesco 
towards the swimming pool fund, we were visited in 
school by staff from Tesco who presented us with a  
tremendous cheque for £4000!  

 

We have now reached our  
target for the swimming pool 
fund! Many thanks to  
everyone who supported us 
through the token campaign 
in local Tesco stores. 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ IŀǊǾŜǎǘ CŜǎǝǾŀƭ  
We celebrated Harvest in school yesterday with an assembly. Many thanks for all the donations sent in 
to school from home. All donations are going to the Colchester Foodbank.  

DǳƛǘŀǊ /ƭǳō ƛƴ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

Our guitar teacher Mr Bartington runs an early morning 
guitar/music club every Wednesday 
morning here at 8:15. Please note this 
is open to all pupils,  and not only those 
who have lessons with Mr Bartington. 
The club is free to attend, and we  
welcome anybody with an interest in 
music. For more information contact 
Mr Bartington on (07854) 219308 or  
bartingtonsteve@gmail.com   Contact us on: Tel: 01206 860612   

Email: office@parsonsheath.essex.sch.uk    
website: www.parsonsheathprimary.org.uk 

wŜƳƛƴŘŜǊǎ 

¶ Please remember 
the trim trail area 
is out of bounds 
at the end of the 
school day as children leave their  
classes. At this busy time of day,  
teaching staff are unable to watch 
children in this area so we cannot  
guarantee their safety. Please can we 
request that parents keep their  
children away from the trim trail as 
they leave for the day. 

¶ Don’t forget our year 6 class go off on 
their residential trip next week,  
Monday 25th - Friday 29th September. 
We hope they have a great time. 

²Ŝƭƭ 5ƻƴŜ 
Well done to  
Madison and Paige 
Harvey who took part 
in a Memory Walk for  
Dementia last  
weekend.  
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